
March 2021 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)  

Meeting	held	March	5th,	2021,	6:00	PM	at	Denny’s	at	1246	North	Central	Ave,	Kent,	WA.		
	
Eight members were present including:  

• Mike Potter – President  
•  Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
• Bob Einhaus 
• Fred Gordon 
• John Lunz 
• Jim McCartney 
• Pete Peterson 
• Bob Welch 

 
 
Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.   
Old Business:  

 No old business was discussed. 
 

New Business:  
 

 The soccer field situation was gone over and the members were told not to fly there until we get the 
OK from King County.  

 
 We were notified by Auburn airport the construction will start on the south end tie down, where we 

fly at, in April. That means we have no contest venue to have our contests at. Alternative locations 
were discus and Thun Field in Puyallup seems to be the best location.  

 
 The Northwest Regional contest in Roseburg Oregon has been moved to September 3,4,5.  

 
 The Northwest Hobby Expo has been moved to October 30,31  

 
 No mention of a Skyraiders swap meet was discussed. 

 
 We should be able to move back to our normal meet dates by April’s meeting if things remain 

stable.  
 

 Meeting adjourned at 7pm. 
 

 Mike Potter asked for any other new business and adjourned the meeting until we meet again.  
 

  

Recorded by Mike Potter NWSR President as submitted by Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders 
Secretary/Treasurer  
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home)		
   
 


